
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Last year, ING U.S. announced that we will change our name to Voya Financial, Inc. 
To ensure a smooth and successful transition, the name change will take place in 
phases, so you will see both ING U.S. and Voya™ at times throughout 2014.  

Voya is an abstract name coined from the word ‘voyage.’ It reflects momentum and 
optimism, with an eye towards the future. It closely aligns with what we have always 
been known for and will continue to focus on – guiding individuals on their journey to 
retirement readiness, while empowering them to take control along the way. 

Key Milestones 

On April 7, 2014, our ING U.S., Inc. publicly traded parent company officially 
changes to Voya Financial, Inc. (NYSE: VOYA), and Voya Financial will appear in 
certain corporate communications, including company press releases and investor 
relations materials. 

On May 1, 2014, ING U.S. Investment Management will change to Voya Investment 
Management. The ING Funds that may be available in your retirement savings plan 
will change to Voya; nothing else about the funds (such as the fund’s investment 
objective) will change as a result of the name change.  

On September 1, 2014, ING U.S. Retirement Solutions will change to Voya, and you 
will begin to see changes to your retirement savings account materials, such as your 
statement, and your plan website. Our name change should be complete by year’s 
end and you will come to know us as Voya. 

Even though we will have a new name, nothing changes to your account or the 
quality retirement services we provide. And there is nothing for you to do. We 
remain committed to making a secure financial future possible – one person, 
one family, and one institution at a time. 

Visit www.Voya.com for more information. 
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ING U.S. will become Voya FinancialTM in 2014 


